
PNC lnfratech Limited

Ref No: PNC/SE/65121-22

To,
The Manager
The Department of Corporate Services
BSE Limited
Floor 25,P.J. Towers,
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001

Scrip code:539150

Date:22.12.2021

To,
The Manager
The Listing Department
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (East), Mumbai-40O 051

Scrip code: PNCINFRA

Dear Sir,

Sub: Press Release

We send herewith a copy of Press Release that is being issued by the Company in connection

with the Company been received Letter of Award (LOA) for Project "Collection of user fee at

Eastern Peripheral Expressway (EPE) Fee Plazas on National Highway No.NE II in the States of
Haryana and Uttar Pradesh on EPC mode (Under PIU- Ghaziabad)" for a period of one year

awarded by NHAI for a contact value of Rs. 369.00 crore (Annual Remittance to be made to

NHAr).

We request you to take note of the same.

Thanking you,

For PNC I

pliance Officer

Encl: as above
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PNC Infratech Limited 

 
PNC Infratech receives LOA for a User Fee Collection Mandate in NCR from NHAI 

 
New Delhi, December 22, 2021: PNC Infratech Limited announces receipt of Letter 
of Acceptance (LOA) from National Highways Authority of India, for “Collection of 
User Fee at 135 km long Eastern Peripheral Expressway Fee Plazas (National 
Highway No. NE II) in the States of Haryana and Uttar Pradesh For One Year” on 
21.12.2021, for a contract value of Rs. 369.00 crore (Annual Remittance to be 
made to NHAI).   
   
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


